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Citizen of the week 

Miss Jamieson 

Miss Large’s 

 Class 

 

 

Miss Matthews’, Miss Sutton’s & 

Mrs Thompson’s Classes 

Nursery 

 Class 

 

Junior Play Leader Award 

Jaxson & Dylan, Year 1 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Out of School Clubs 
Details of Summer Term clubs have been sent out by 

email today. Hard copies will be available from outside 
the school office. The app for Summer Term clubs will 
be open from midnight on March 22nd until April 8th. 

  

For safeguarding purposes, if your child is unable to 
attend a club please let the office know or send a text 

to 0161 850 0004.                                              

Value Voucher V.I.P 

The children having lunch at the V.I.P table 

with Miss Clewlow this week are: 

Stevie & Elijah(Rec), Jack(Y1), Madison & 

Alyssa(Y3) & Tabitha(Y4) 

 Well done to all those children who received 

value vouchers this week. 

Thank you to everyone who attended 
the book fair, we have raised a     

wonderful £896. We hope you have 
enjoyed reading your new books.  

Year 6 had a visit from a fire engine on 

Thursday. The children had a chance to 

dress up in protective clothing and have 

a tour of the fire engine.  The children 

also learnt about the importance of 

keeping safe near reservoirs. Check the Year 6 blog for 

more details and pictures. 

Thank you to all those parents/carers who were able to 
attend Parents Evening this week. We hope you found 

the discussions about your child’s progress helpful. 

Dates for your diary 
 

Friday 15th March  - Y6 boys football match v St. Paul’s @3.30pm Active Copley 

Well done to Karina in Year 6 for helping 

Mrs. McQuillan put away all the chairs after     

collective worship. 

The school council delivered their findings, from the 

junior inspection, in celebration praise on Thursday. 

Their report is also available on the school council 

page of the school website. 

We would like to kindly ask for your Easter Egg   

donations. In addition to our annual Easter Egg 

raffle, this year some of the eggs we receive will be 

given to those less fortunate as part of  Share 

the Miracle (see flyer on next page). Please can all 

donations be sent in to Miss Hulme or Mrs.       

Whitaker. Tickets for the raffle will be on sale from 

Monday (18th March) at break & lunchtime in the 

main corridor. At a cost of 20p per ticket 



 

Keep up with all our sporting news. Follow us: @canonburrowspe 

A huge well done to the Year 2 & Year 3 boys football 
teams,  who went to The Cliff on Wednesday. Both 

teams won all of their games and were the tournament 
champions.  The boys showed great sporting values,    

particularly teamwork, and fantastic behaviour. 

This week’s Footytotz   
players of the week:   

   Faye & Logan 

If any children are interested in 

playing chess, please speak to 

Miss Matthews. 


